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21st October 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

GROWING AND CHANGING 

Following the school closures in the summer term, Year 6 missed their Year 5 ‘Relationship 

and Sex Education’ (RSE) lessons. We feel it is essential that this missed learning is taught in 

preparation for the Year 6 lessons later in the year.  

 

We would therefore like to inform you that the Year 6 team are planning to teach the Year 5 

RSE lessons over a two week period starting week beginning Monday 2nd November. We feel 

it is important to notify parents/carers so you can encourage any further conversations at 

home.  

 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this then please contact your child’s class 

teacher through the school office or our enquiries email address 

BEP.enquiries@abbeyacademies.co.uk 

 

Any pupils who are absent during the two-week period will be taught these lessons at an 

alternative time.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

L Revell 

 

Mr L Revell  

Class Teacher & Assistant Head 
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